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             Spring Forward – March 12 

    

 

   

My THANKS to Janet Romer for her excellent Bargello class.  I believe everyone enjoyed the process and 
the final quilts have real potential to be heirlooms.  

We have a number of great programs for our upcoming meetings.  In March, Marie Anderson from 

Material Girls Quilt Shop (now closed) will be our guest.  She plans to do a couple of small demos and 
have fabric available that she designed.  She will also be selling Aurifil thread.  Linda Smith, our last 

speaker, indicated that Aurifil was one of the brands that she liked to work with.  In the month of June, 
we will have a very special treat; Aria, from Quilts and Lace, will do a trunk show of her very special, 
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    March - 2017 SCHEDULE 

Board Meeting – March 8 –  9:30 am 

   First Baptist Church 

Business Meeting – March 15 –  9:30 am 

   First Baptist Church 
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exquisite work.  If you have seen her quilts at Quilts and Lace, you have an idea of the beautiful work 
she creates.  It will be a special event. 

Nancy Smith, our Membership chairperson is doing a wonderful job.  I believe everyone has received 
their membership cards and she has an updated Membership List.  We currently have 63 members. 

HAPPY QUILTING …….. Joyce 

 

 MARCH – BIRTHDAYS 
 

 6 Judith Riddle   

13 Rose Palek    

17  Denny Bell 

 

 General Business Meeting Minutes – February 15, 2017 

The general meeting was called to order at 9:35 a.m. by President Joyce Tesdall.  Meeting was recorded.  The 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Motion to accept the January minutes was made by the Board and seconded 

by Nancy Smith.  Motion was approved. 

President Tesdall received a letter from Aging Matters in Brevard President, Cindy Flachmeier, requesting donation 

items for their annual event to raise funds to provide services to Brevard’s elderly citizens. 

President Tesdall announced February member birthdays followed by birthday song. 

Basket Drawing was won by Pat Dillon. 

1st Vice President:  Cora Postlethwait explained the voting rules for the Ugly Block Contest for judging at today’s 

meeting. 

2nd Vice President:  Karen Martin provided information on upcoming events:  March class Iron Caddy/Speaker 

will be Marie.  April class Table Runners/Speaker will be Teresa from the Quilt Place.  May class Binding on the 

table runners/Speaker will be Kathy from Kathy’s Quilt Shop.  June Speaker will be Aria from Quilts and Lace.  

Kid’s Camp will be held July 17-20 at Kathy’s Quilt Shop. 

Block of the Month (BOM):  Janet Romer has extra patterns for the March BOM.  Winner of February drawing 

was Sharon Hollenbeck who donated the blocks.   

Treasurer:  Jan Brock reported Profit and Loss/Balance Sheet for January.  Annual Report was sent to State, IRS 

report was completed and we have guild certificate. 

Membership:  Nancy Smith reported 37 members present and $24 collected for the church.  Nancy introduced 

our new member, Ellen Herring.  Members also welcomed our guest, Sue Chofman. 



Fat Quarters:  Eileen Guntner announced she received enough for 3 packages.  Members winning packages 

were Nancy Smith, Karen Martin, and Barbara Anderson. 

Sunshine:  Eileen Guntner sent out 6 birthday cards and 2 get well cards.  A request was made to send a card to 

Elaine Glasgow. 

Christmas Luncheon:  Doris Andera announced that the venue and chef have been secured.   Joyce provided 

feedback with Shirley Moore in charge of Ugly Sweater contest for the Christmas luncheon.   

Basket Drawing was won by Linda Smith. 

Candi Madison has agreed to Chair the Pat Reid Baby Contest.  Lullaby quilts are to be no larger than 40” x 54”. 

Dawn conferred with Bert from B.E.T.A.  Baby carrier/car seat blankets should be 24” x 24”.  

Members voted on the Ugly Blocks and winner will be announced at the March meeting. 

President Tesdall informed members of the 150th Titusville Anniversary and suggested an ugly block contest with a 
Florida theme and drawing for participants.   President Tesdall requested a chairperson. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:07 a.m. 

Show and Tell presenters were members and Bargello class participants Connie Duff, Ellen Herring, Mona 
Margetts, Rita Lundy, Karen Martin, Kathey Swank, Janet Romer, Doris Andera, Vivian Hansen, and Cora  
Postlethwait. 
 
The February program on Using the Correct Threads was presented by Linda Smith.  

Minutes submitted by Helen (Cindy) Gooden 

 

 

  PROGRAMS 

 

March     1 Janet Romer – “Iron Caddy” @ St. Gabriel’s, @ 9:00 am 

  15 Marie Anderson – Materials Girl Quilt Shop 

April   5 Karen Martin – “Table Runner” @ St. Gabriel’s, @ 9:00 am  

  19 Teresa – The Quilt Place will be our speaker 

May   3 Rose Palek – “Binding” @ St. Gabriel’s, @ 9:00 am 

  17 Kathy @ Kathy’s Quilt Shop ‘Quilting Treasures” & End of Bolt Sale 

June   7 Karen Sue Lynch – “Speed Piece Braid” using up strips/scraps  

   @ St. Gabriel’s, @ 9:00 am 

  21 Aria of Quilts and Lace – “Quilting Treasures”/ End of Bolt Sale 



 

 

  

    

   NEW MEMBERS:  Ellen Herring 

(A beautiful lady who is joining us to Quilt & Learn) 

 

  “GREAT OUTDOORS” 

“MOONLIGHTERS” 

      “ROCKETS” 
along with other guilds, please join us at any of our meetings to 

enjoy, learn, observe our programs & speakers.  Our meetings are on 

the 3rd Wednesday of every month (except July & December) at the First 

Baptist Church in downtown Titusville, FL @ 9:30 a.m.  

Block of the Month:  March handed out at February Business 

meeting; April to be handed out at March Business meeting. 

Fat Quarter:  March is BATIK  

March  “FINGER FOODS” will be provided by: Mona Margetts, 

Rose Palek, Judith Riddle, and Judy Wetherbee 



REMINDERS 

 

BLOCK OF THE MONTH for March – due for the March 15th meeting.  

     HELPING HANDS 
 Rose Palek    Binding    321-267-7513 

 Cora Postlethwait   Hand Quilting   321-267-3590 

 Janet Romer   Labeling    321-269-4009 

 Candi Madison   LongArm Quilting   321-265-1999 

        SENIOR TRYING TO RESET PASSWORD 

 

WINDOWS: Please enter your new password. 

USER:  cabbage 

WINDOWS: Sorry, the password must be more than 8 characters. 

USER:  boiled cabbage 

WINDOWS: Sorry, the password must contain 1 numerical character. 

USER:  1 boiled cabbage 

WINDOWS: Sorry, the password cannot have blank spaces. 

USER:  50damnboiledcabbages 

WINDOWS: Sorry, the password must contain at least one upper case character 

USER:  50DAMNEDboiledcabbages 

WINDOWS: Sorry, the password cannot use more than one upper case character consecutively. 

USER:  50DamnBoiledCabbagesShoveUpYourAssIfYouDon’tGiveMeAccessNow ! 

WINDOWS: Sorry, the password cannot contain punctuation. 

USER:  ReallyPissedOff50DamnedBoiledCabbagesShoveUpYourAssIfYouDontGiveMeAccessNow 

WINDOWS: Sorry, that password is already in use. 


